
During COVID-19, your propane supplier has put into place safety standards to limit 
face-to-face interaction to keep customers safe as they continue to deliver propane.

Please contact your propane supplier with managing your propane needs. They  
have payment plans including monthly budget plans, prepay plans and price caps.

If You Need Assistance
    
•	 Contact 2-1-1 on any phone, or click on Mi21.org 

•	 State Emergency Relief (SER) may help low-income households pay part of  
your heating or electric bills, assist in keeping utilities in service, or have service 
restored. Call your local Department of Health and Human Services office for 
information or apply on MI Bridges. Households must apply for SER assistance 
prior to receiving any MEAP services. 

•	 Michigan Energy Assistance Program (MEAP) works with households to provide 
supplemental bill payment assistance and self-sufficiency services to low-income 
residents statewide. A list of organizations that deliver MEAP services can be 
found on the MPSC’s website. MEAP grantees are all community partners with 
MDHHS and can help applicants to navigate the MDHHS application process.

Prepay Plans Budget Plans Price-Cap
Plans offered during the 

summer that allows customers
to pre-purchase propane at  

a fixed rate

Projected costs can be paid in 
equal monthly payments, this 

will help lessen financial 
burdens by spreading  

out costs

Caps a guaranteed price 
per gallon maximum spent  

on propane
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